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Upcoming Programs: Guests:

Sarah Delaware (guest of Dana Delaware)
Mark Reynolds (guest of John Dungan)

AUGUST IS MEMBERSHIP MONTH (Invite 
someone to attend a meeting.)

50-50 Drawing: Jeff Romine did not pull the ace of spades; pot now up to $1,385.

Aug. 26: TSU President Sue Thomas; Sept. 2: 
Kit Freudenberg & Nicole Slusser/Rotary 
Water Project in Panama; Sept. 9: Service 
Recognition Program (Ralph Cupelli); Sept. 16:
Martin Stitzer/Sparklight; Sept. 23: Distinguished 
Service Awards Presentation

FLATS/PLAYSCAPE WORKDAY, SATURDAY, AUGUST 22, beginning at 7 am. Need a few wheel 
barrows and lots of shovels for trail work. Randy said he and David Nichols built bridge frames last Thursday 
in David’s workshop.

DUCK DASH: Randy said they have $2,900 in sponsorships. KYOU has promised advertising as a donation. 
K-LIFE has 52 college students to sell adoptions. Walmart has agreed to allow sales south of their north door. 
Randy has not heard from Hy-Vee yet. Due to an October conflict the Duck Dash will be moved to November. 
Details will follow.

GREG GORDON IS PAUL HARRIS FELLOW PLUS 
EIGHT! Foundation Chair Jeff Romine (left) said this means 
Greg Gordon (center) has donated $9,000 to the Rotary 
Foundation. President Roy Noe is also pictured.

DISTRICT GRANT APPLICATION FOR SOCCER FIELD 
has been submitted.

FLAGS: Jeff said we will have 115 flags for Labor Day. Bill L. 
suggested, as an added incentive for new buyers, extending 
coverage for all of 2020 plus 2021 (one year) or 2022 (2 years).

KIRKSVILLE R-III SUPERINTENDENT DR. ROBERT A. 
WEBB spoke about the impact the COVID-19 pandemic has had 
on the school system and its students. He said classes will 
resume on Tuesday, August 25th, at Level 2 for many students. 
Elementary students will attend school five days a week, while 
other students (at Level 2) will attend two to three days a week. 
Dr. Webb described precautions which will be taken to make it a 
safe experience. He said each level will be revisited after two 
weeks. Dr. Webb also spoke about sports including live 
streaming of home games and fan restrictions. He invited us to 
email him <rwebb@kirksville.k12.MO.us> for more 
information. He said he has set up a dashboard. Dr. Webb is 
pictured with Rotarian David Nichols (right) who introduced him. 
See also Webb’s biographical information attached to cover email.
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